
CAMPER 
TALENT SHOW 
 
We invite all campers to try out for our 2023 talent show. This will take place on the last night 
of camp and will feature ten acts from the junior side of camp (3rd - 7th graders) and ten acts 
from the senior side of camp (8th - 12th graders). No matter the talent, it has a place at this 
year's show.  
 
Please follow these guidelines as you choose your act as these are the guidelines that will be 
used by the selection committee:  

• Keep your act to less than three minutes if possible. 
• Preference will be given to multi-camper acts as it allows us to give more opportunities 

to more campers.  
• You must be prepared for the show before camp. Tryouts will be on Monday and 

Tuesday, so there will not be much time to prepare an act before arriving.  
• Only clean and pure language. We will not glorify or make light of sin.  
• Worship songs are to be used in worship, not in a talent show. 
• A performer can only be in one act, unless accompanying someone else.  

 
The purpose of auditions are to choose those acts that will provide the best variety and 
entertainment value. It is also to double-check the camp-appropriateness of the content. At 
auditions, campers are expected to be ready to fully preform their act, and if there are lyrics, 
must have a complete, legible copy of the lyrics to share with the staff judging their act. If your 
child is chosen, they will be made aware of this on Wednesday.  
 
Helpful Hints:  

• Skits are great, but hard to hear. If performing a skit, have only a few spoken lines if any.  
• Perform what is well known. This typically brings the most excitement to the other 

campers.  
• If there is backup music, have it ready or email it to kstonehart@gmail.com before camp 

begins.  
• Lip syncing is not an act unless it is part of a skit. We are interested in hearing the 

beautiful voices of our campers, not professional singers.  
• If you have questions, it's better to contact us before camp to get your answer. Reach 

out to Keith Stonehart (kstonehart@gmail.com) or Erica Seymore 
(ejs1685@outlook.com).  


